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Hello! 

Another busy, busy week full 
of Christmas fun! We have 
been to watch the infant and 
junior plays earlier in the 
week…we thought they were 
very funny! We are excited 
to perform our Nativity to 
the big boys and girls on 
Wednesday and for our 
families on Thursday. We 
have seen our costumes so we 
are REALLY excited to wear 

them  

We are looking forward to 
next week. We have the 
pantomime, the Christmas 
service in church and our 
play. We will definitely be 
ready for the Christmas 
break by Friday! 

Lots of learning has gone on 
this week, take a look at our 
photos   

 

Homework 

Our home activity this week is to play 
our phonics games and keep practising 

our sounds and tricky words  

Show and Tell 

We heard about a visit to the 
pantomime to see Snow White 
and the Seven Dwarfs, we looked 
at a very special card to a 
daddy and we celebrated lots of 
achievements for gymnastics, 
football and swimming.    

Wallets and Bookbags 

Wallets 

Only letters, money and any other correspondence 

should be kept in wallets. 

Bookbags  

Everything else should be kept in bookbags.  

Reading books, library books, tricky word books, home 

activity books. 

Thank you   

Our super bucket filler this week is 
Ewan! He was super kind to Emily 
when she hurt herself. It’s so lovely 
to see. 

 


